

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

Friday 26th September 2025

Dear Parents/carers of Ecclesall Primary School children,

We are being inundated with photos of cars that are parking illegally. This can be dangerous and could cause an accident.

As a school we send out constant reminders to our parents and carers regarding inconsiderate and dangerous parking. We also forward photos to our contact at the local parking enforcement team. They do spot checks and will give out fines to anyone parking illegally.

The following are examples of incorrect parking that can be reported to the enforcement team:

- parking on yellow lines, including adjacent to footways and verges
- stopping on zig zag lines by a crossing or outside a school
- parking in a permit bay without a valid permit
- using a disabled bay without a valid Blue Badge (except for on-street yellow advisory disabled bays)
- parking in a loading bay without loading
- stopping in a restricted bus stop or taxi rank
- parked in a suspended bay
- parking in a Restricted Parking Zone (except in marked bays)
- parking on a footway that has parking restriction signs
- parking for longer than the permitted time in a parking bay
- parking after the expiry of paid for time
- parking in a pay and display bay without a valid pay and display ticket or pay by phone session
- not parking correctly within the bay markings
- double parking
- dropped kerb access in front of driveways, that are on a signed cycle route, or for pedestrians where tactile paving has been provided

If you see a car that is causing danger to other road users then please use this link to report them.

• https://www.sheffield.gov.uk/parking/report-incorrectly-parked-vehicle

We will continue to send reminders.

Kind regards,

Emma Hardy Head Teacher Ecclesall Primary School